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Maintenance staff has been busy assisting the schools with there Homecoming 

activities. Mowing, watering grass and painting the lines and numbers for the football 

field. Filled in the gopher holes and compacted the cross country course. Blow out 

the underground water sprinkler systems to prevent any frozen water lines, and 

shutdown water- winterizing. Clean and flush boiler systems, add glycol as needed. 

 

HIGH SCHOOL: 

ATS performing bi-annual system check of boilers and air handlers.   

 

BMS: 

BIA hauled in asphalt millings, we spread and compacted to fill some of the 

potholes of the bus lane and parking lot.  Trane installed new flow switch and 

temperature switch to the chillers, backordered.   

 

NAPI: 

Installed security gate to stage. Hauled in wood chips for playground.  

 

BES: 

Repaired the knocked down chain link fence, result of car driving thru and across 

the front lawn.  

 

KWB: 

Installed the new playground equipment, tractor and slide. FICO installed 2 new 

heat transfer pumps in boiler room.   

 

VC: 

Put basketball hoops and playground swing sets back up.   

 

BABB: 

Repaired broken water line and the leak in the pump house.  

 

WM BUFFALO HIDE: 

Installed electrical outlets (220) for 2 stoves and refrigerator .  

 


